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Summer Holiday Letter (Week 2) 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

We hope you are enjoying a restful and enjoyable summer break so far. 

As we enter week two of the holidays, we wanted to send a friendly reminder about our uniform requirements for 
September to ensure you have plenty of time and notice to prepare. From the start of the new term, all students 
will be expected to attend school in full school uniform every day. This is an important part of maintaining our 
high standards and ensuring all students are ready to learn. 

Uniform Details & Where to Buy: 

Shirts and Trousers are available at local retailers, including: 

• Tesco bit.ly/TescoUniform  
• Asda bit.ly/AsdaUniform  
• Primark Meadowhall (in-store only) 

Blazers: 

• Purchased from school for £30 

Ties: 

• Available from school for £4.70 

Please ensure uniforms are purchased in good time so your child is fully prepared for the start of term and able to 
start successfully. 

 

Keeping Safe Over the Summer 

We would also like to take this opportunity to remind families and students to stay safe during the holidays.  
Please encourage your child to: 

• Keep in touch with family or trusted adults about where they are and who they’re with  
• Stay aware of online safety and speak up if they see or experience anything that worries them 
• Take care around roads, water and in hot weather 

If you have any safeguarding concerns over the summer, you can contact the Sheffield Safeguarding Hub on  
0114 2734588. 

 

Thank you for your continued support. 

Best wishes, 

Miss J Spurr 

Deputy Headteacher 


